
I oppose SB 554.  I believe this bill negatively affects citizens in less affluent communities from accessing their 2nd amendment 
rights.  This bill makes it cost prohibitive for some if not most law abiding citizens.  A single parent struggling to make ends meet 
today might find the their ability to protect their family in the near future financially impossible if this bill moves forward.


